
 

 

 

PSG Meeting Minutes 
 

Wednesday 9 February  2021 
9-10am online (Teams ) 
 

 
 

 
 

 
1. Welcome message from our School Principal Ms. Sarah. She thanked the Regent's 

community for the support with online meetings and covid restrictions. According to her 
we should hopefully be able to have parents' activities like cooking class, book club and 
choir onsite after the break. She introduced Mr. Harry Ainscough for his presentation  

 
2. Presentation by Harry Ainscough, Assistant head of secondary and his team regarding 

pastoral care. The presentation has been recorded and will be made available for 
parents. 

 
3. Welcome message for our PSG Chairperson Rose. 

 
4. Announcement of Teacher Appreciation Day – 19 March 2021 

 
5. First Primary Class Parent Representative meeting on 25 February 2021 at 8.30 am. 

We still need volunteers for class 3I and 5R. Anyone interested can please get in touch 
with Rose. 

 
6. Cooking Class- we hope to start parents cooking class after the break. Tentative Date 

Wednesday 10 March 2021. The numbers may be reduced, depending upon the 
restrictions. (Update: Sarah has agreed to a maximum of 20 parents for Cooking Class.) 
In the meanwhile, Vera is accepting recipes for the recipe book. Email id- 
Regentscookingclass@gmail.com 

 
7. Parents choir will resume in person after the break. There might be a collaboration of 

students and parents. 
 

8. Book club to commence in person after the break. 
 

9. Treasurer’s Report by Naoko – Balance funds with the PSG – 51970/- Baht. 
 

10. Plan to get a list of community partners, communicate with them and ask for 
presentations regarding any projects that they may need help and decide where to use 
our funds. Some community partners wish to make presentations and they will be 
invited to speak at the next PSG meeting. 
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11. A parent asked if we could organize more activities, e.g. walking groups, coffee. All 
such suggestions are welcome. Please connect with our activity coordinator Lenka – 
Lenkavybiralikova@seznam.cz 

 
Next PSG Meeting 

Wednesday 3 March 2021 at 9am. The presentation from school will be about the 
sports curriculum by Mr. Oliver Farley. Please register to attend (link needs to be 
added) 
 

PSG Executive Committee: 
 

PSG Chairperson, Rose Gamito  regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com 
PSG Vice-Chair, Mini Sharma  regentsvicechairpsg@gmail.com  
PSG Treasurer, Naoko Kurata regentspsgtreasurer@gmail.com  
 
PSG Facebook page   https://www.facebook.com/groups/333805723471348/ 
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